$100 REWARD

LOST &-ring Binder

On Sunday night October 18, 2009 this 3-ring binder was last seen at
William Mitchell College of Law in Room #123, during a meeting for our
non-profit organization. The contents are part of an important research
project.

The binder includes a draft of materials and documents, which are entitled
“Family Law Reform: Key Findings in Support of Joint Physical Custody.”

A $100 no-guestions-asked REWARD will be provided to anyone to finds
and returns the binder intact.

To claim the $100 REWARD, if you have intact binder, leave a message for
Attorney Stanley Charles Thorne on the CPR voicemail at 651-490-9277; or
mail the binder anonymously to the CPR PO Box listed below, or bring it to the
CPR office at 2868 Middle Street, Little Canada, MN 55117 (on Tues mornings
only) and let us know where to send the reward.

ACTUAL COVER LOOKS LIKE THIS: T]’W/Wk/ Yow!

3-ring Binder Looks Like THIS:
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